
Dear Representatives, 
I am in my last year of naturopathic medical school and have seen and treated 

vaccine injury in the clinic where I work.  
In fact, I plan to open a practice specializing in treating vaccine injury and offering 

vaccine counseling, education, and alternative schedules to patients wanting them.  
 
Please oppose HB 3063. If you are in support of this bill, at least demand basic 

safety testing of these products.  
No vaccinations on the childhood schedule has ever undergone a basic 

safety test comparing it to a placebo saline group.  
 
A child who is 6 months of age receives 7 vaccinations according to the schedule. 

These contain 21 different strains of viruses and bacteria given at a single 
time. There has been no safety testing looking at giving multiple 

vaccinations at once. 
 
I urge you to oppose this bill and demand basic safety testing for these products if 

you are going to make them mandatory for children to attend school and daycare 
services. 

 
Thank you for your time, 

Anaheed Jackson, Medical Student  
 
--  
"Life in its fullness is Mother Nature obeyed" --Dr. Weston A. Price 
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